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DFWAE Events and COVID-1900-- Updated July 10, 2020

DFWAE as always puts the health and well-being of its members in first place and we recognize
that this is a rapidly evolving situation.

DFWAE puts the health and well-being of its members in first place. We are closely monitoring
advisories and updates from the CDC and the WHO as well as other healthcare and regulatory
organizations. At this time, all in-person DFWAE events will be converted to virtual format
through November 2020. Please forgive any short notice on event registration as we work to
finalize speakers and schedules.

Thank you for your continued support of DFWAE.

How can we help?

For more than two decades, DFWAE has been an educational resource for the association
industry. Our goal to be a relevant source of knowledge and information is now more important
than ever. We value feedback from our association professionals, CVB staff members,
hoteliers and other companies that provide products and services to associations. What can we
do to help you through this challenging time?

Share yourl

professional challenges and how can DFWAE can help

Not a member?
Join today!

New! DFWAE Cares Grant Program

The DFWAE Board approved a new program to aprovide dues support for local professionals
who are experiencing hardship due to COVID-19’s effect on the economy. More information on
that program, including the application form and the ability to donate to support area
professionals, will be provided in the coming weeks.
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